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Benjamin Buckley

From: Ryan Cooley <ryan@oconnordetroit.com>
Sent: Thursday, September 7, 2023 12:58 PM
To: Historic District Commission (Staff)
Subject: [EXTERNAL] 1815 Church rehab and additional dwelling support

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Hi I would like to add my support to the work being proposed by the owners of 1815 Church in Corktown.  I reside at 
1664 Leverette and have reviewed their plans and feel like it not only fits in well with the neighborhood but will also 
enhance it. 
 
Thank you, 
 
 
Ryan Cooley 
O'Connor Realty Detroit 
2122 Michigan Ave. 
Detroit, MI 48216 
o 313.963.9891 
c 313.258.1046 
www.oconnordetroit.com 
ryan@oconnordetroit.com 


